
Iselin District #11 

Board of Fire Commissioners 

April 8, 2020 

Minutes 
 

 

 
The April 8, 2020 public meeting was cancelled due to COVID-19.   

A teleconference was called to order by Commissioner Steve Freeman on April 8, 2020 at 

7:00 p.m. for the purpose of approving the April bills for payment.   


